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Our family had to sell our beautiful brand new boat with room for all of us just to be 

able to do anything on this stretch of our backyard. We tried for a season to boat 

someplace else and our boat usage hours went from 175+ to 20. 20 hrs on a 170k 

boat. The restrictions on the Newberg pool are one sided. We follow all the rules, we 

respect others use. If you’re going to ban something, ban people that don’t know 

what they are doing or whom get drunk and make bad choices. Don’t ban families 

from enjoying the things they have grown up doing. We can all use the river. 


